November 30, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:


It is truly a pleasure to write this letter on behalf of Professor Brian Burke, a nominee for the Early Career Award. I have known Dr. Burke since the fall of 2004. During this time I have had the opportunity to get familiar with not only his teaching style, but also his excellence in mentoring as a member of Psi-Chi, and former participant in they psychology club. Writing this letter is easy because of everything Dr. Burke offers and because of who he is.


From the moment I met Dr Burke I was impressed with his passion, eloquence and openness to new ideas. He stood out because he was different from other psychology professors in the way he presented difficult material and incorporated activities to describe difficult concepts. His classes are always exciting and fresh in a way that truly makes learning fun. He shows students the practical ways psychology can be of benefit to individuals and society. He encourages students to take what they learn in class and use those skills in daily life, further solidifying what has been learned. 

Dr. Burke is serious, dedicated, goal oriented and committed to the success of his students. He has made teaching his priority but has chosen to become involved in selective experiences that allow him to give back to the college and its students, as his work at the counseling center and psychology club demonstrates.

As a former student I have seen him go beyond the call of duty, working hard to prepare new ways of describing concepts through unique class activities, helping students to understand, never showing frustration only concern. He has met with students to better assist with difficult learning situations, and done more than most to meet the needs of his students. Although I graduated from Fort Lewis College in the spring of 2004 Dr. Burke has continued to be a driving force in my life, helping me in my pursuit of a PhD. in psychology. He continues to be a source of inspiration, long after class has been dismissed. 
Besides his commitment to excellence, his dedication to his students, and keen insight to the learning process you should award Dr. Brian Burke the Early Career Award because he brings with him a passion for teaching and giving back that is beyond question. I recommend him to you without hesitation and the utmost admiration.

Sincerely,

Crystal Coyazo

Fort Lewis College Graduate 

